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I think they should leave the bridge for local traffic and build a bypass down the river for all the through 
traffic and trucks.  There's too many trucks going through Windsor already and with new housing at 
Glossodia and North Richmond the traffic is only going to get worse.  Plus all the trucks from the sand 
mines up the Putty Road which will be taking sand for the airport.  A high level bridge to give better 
flood protection is needed, not one that goes under in less than a 1 in 3 flood leaving all the people on the 
other side stranded. 


